
Bryna Moritz 
Superintendent 
(716) 988-3293 ext. 3399 

FAX: (716) 988-3142 

April 25, 2023 

Greetings, Panther Families! 

PINE VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL 

South Dayton, NY 
District Offices/Elementary School: 7755 Rt. 83 

Jr./Sr. High School: 7827 Rt. 83 

I hope you are all well and had a nice April Break. We are excited to have the students back after the break. 
Below please find just a few updates and announcements from the district. 

Playground - Construction on the center courtyard playground is well underway. Everything looks beautiful 
and should be able to be utilized in June as long as progress continues as it has been. This space will 
encompass play areas for students up to age twelve. 

Mock DWI Event - On May 12, 2023, we will have a mock Driving While Intoxicated event at the Pine 
Valley High School for students in grades 9-12. The purpose of this event is to show students the dangerous 
repercussions of driving while under the influence. Please know that police, emergency services, and Mercy 
Flight are part of thi s event, and do not become alarmed if you see them on campus. 

Mock DWI Event Note for Students in 9-12 Grades - Students in grades 9-12 will be called down 
to the auditorium around 9:40 am. They will watch a short video. From there, they will exit to the 
football field until approximately I I: 15 am to view the accident and response. They will return to the 
building for classes/lunch. They will then be called down to the auditorium at I :30pm for the remainder 
of the Mock DWI Event. 

Friday, May 26, 2023 Closure - On May 26, 2023, school will not be in session at Pine Va lley Centra l 
School for students or teachers. We did not utilize all of our emergency closure days. Therefore, pursuant to 
the teachers' contract, thi s day will be off fo r students and teachers. Those students attending classes at 
BOCES will still have the opportunity to be transported. If your child would st ill like transportation to their 
BOCES classes on thi s day, the P ine Valley main office staff will ass ist with setting that up. 

Early Learning - The infant room wi ll still be opening in May of 2023. We are thrilled to suppo11 this 
program. Please contact Little Love Bugs if you are interested in either class. The phone number there is 716-
24 1-7344. 

Summer Services - Please note thi s is repeat in formation regarding our summer services. This summer, we 
will offer Summer Enrichment, Summer School, Extended School Year, and Summer Drama Club again this 
summer. Summer Enrichment will be for students entering grades 1-6. Summer School will be fo r students 
entering grades 7-1 2 who need credit recovery. Extended School Year is fo r students with individualized 
education plans that qualify for this service. Summer Drama Club is for students in grades 5-8 with a 
culminating performance. 

I will regula rly post the beautiful things happen ing in our district on Twitter at @brynamoritz. You can reach 
me via email at bmoritz@pval.org, stop in to see me, or ca ll me at 716-988-3293. 

Thank you for trusting us with your children. 

V ·y Truly Yours, 

Bryna I rit~ 
@brynamoriiz ~ 
716-988-3293 


